
October 16, 1995 

 

 

 

Mr. Jim DiEugenio 

4900 Overland Avenue 

Los Angeles, CA 90230 

 

Dear Jim: 

 

Per your request via fax on October 16, 1995, I am enclosing the two sets of documents released by 

the Review Board to date. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Thomas E. Samoluk, Esq. 

Associate Director for Communications 


